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The High School for Health Professions and Human Services 

Robert A. Gentile, Principal 

345 East 15th Street, New York, NY 10003 

Telephone: (212)780-9175 Fax: (212)979-7261  

Website: www.hphsnyc.org  Email: 02M420@schools.nyc.gov 

School Surveys will be  sent home with the students in 

March.  Parent/Guardian your feedback is extremely  

important & greatly appreciated   

 PTA Meeting –CDI 

Summer Program 

Night  Wed March 8 

at 6PM 

Parent -Teacher Conferences  

Thursday March 23 from 5:30 PM - 8:00PM 

Friday March 24 from 1:00PM - 3:00PM  
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    CDI Career 

Options Fair      

        Faculty 

Conference  

     PTA             

Meeting 

6PM 

   Building 

Council,            

CDI Summer          

Program           

Application 

Workshop  

      Safety 

Meeting  

       SLT 

Meeting  

     End of 

Marking 

Period 1 

 

Dept. 

Meeting  

     Grades 

Due 

   Parent            

Teacher                        

Conferences 5:30-

8PM Report card        

Distribution  

         Parent 

Teacher              

Conferences            

1-3PM 

       PPT 

Meeting 

     Cabinet        

Meeting  
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September all students (9th – 12th graders) are                        

required to submit their updated blue cards they must 

be on filed in school for the school year 2016-2017. 

Please fill it out and return it to school ASAP. Students 

without the blue cards are not allowed to participate in 

after school activities or field trips. 
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Medical Internship program at Mount Sinai's Beth Israel Hospital  

Assistant Principal, Donna Lopiccolo along with Dinah Jacobson, MSN, MPA, RN, CCRN,     

Project Manager from Mount Sinai Beth Israel Hospital have organized a Medical Internship 

program for 20 Medical Assisting Students from the High School for Health Professions and 

Human Services. Twenty students have been matched with mentors from different areas of 

the Healthcare Industry located at Mount Sinai's Beth Israel Hospital.   
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What is the NYC School Survey? 

Every year, parents/guardians, teachers, and students in grades 6-12 take the NYC School Survey. The survey 

helps school administrators and pre-K program leaders understand what key members of their school or         

program’s community think about the learning environment and the quality of education children are receiving. 

The information captured by the survey is designed to support a dialogue among all members of a school or    

program’s community about how to make the school or program a better place for learning. 

NYC School Survey results are shared in the NYC School Survey report and  incorporated into each school’s 

School Quality Snapshot and School Quality Guide. 

What should parents/guardians do if they have more than one child in this school? Parents/guardians 

should complete one survey per school. If a parent/guardian has more than one child in the same school,  the 

parent/guardian should fill out one survey based on the experience of the oldest child in that school. If a parent/

guardian has children enrolled in multiple schools, the parent/guardian should fill out one separate survey for 

each  school. 

How can parents/guardians take the survey online? Parents/guardians can take the survey online at 

www.nycschoolsurvey.org  using the survey access code printed on  their individual surveys. 

What if a parent/guardian loses the paper survey? If parents/guardians lose their surveys or are having tech-

nical difficulties with the online survey, they should call  the Survey Hotline at 1-800-690-8603. The Survey Hot-

line will be able to provide eligible parents/guardians with survey access information to take the survey online. 

When is the deadline for parents/guardians to take the survey?                                                                                              

All parent/guardian surveys must be submitted by March 31, 2017. 

Take survey online at 

www.nycschoolsurvey.org                    

Survey Hotline at 1-800-690-8603 

Deadline is March 31 
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New York City Public School                                                

Carmen Farina - Chancellor 

Robert A. Gentile -  Principal                                                                                    

Philip Liebovitz - A.P. Administration                                              

Aaron Hoffman -A.P. Administration, Physical Education     

Loizos Karaiskos -A.P. Administration                                         

Donna LoPiccolo - A.P. Science                                                     

Kristin Erickson - A.P. Social Studies/Spec Ed                       

Mary Jo Stenson -A.P. English/ESL/Foreign Language                 

Anastasia Tavarez -A.P. Math/Art/Music 

Guidance Staff (212) 780-9175 

Veronica Aguila  ext 2043   Official Class A 

Vincent Argiro  ext 2042  Official Class V 

Leslie Garcia  ext 2040 Official Class G 

Phil Liebovitz   ext 2060  Official Class L 

Chris Mattura  ext 2090  Official Class M 

Christine Pasquale ext 2092 Official Class P  

Jennifer Rabinowitz ext  3190 Official Class X 

PTA  

Emmanuel Constant - PTA President  

Iris Blitt - Vice President 

 Dabeida Pompa - Secretary 

Angela Chavez -  Treasurer 


